
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                 December 4TH, 2023 

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 10:32a.m. December 4TH, 2023 with the following present; Mark 

Bacon, Ron Jarman, Kenny Aulbach, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, and Leigh 

Morning, Attorney.  

The minutes of the meeting that was held on November 17th, 2023 were approved and signed by 

Jarman, 2nd by Aulbach. 

CARR/STANLEY 

Tiling has resumed. 

MANILLA OPEN 

The plans for the maintenance project were sent to the contractors. Also a letter was sent to the 

landowners along the channel letting them know that a maintenance project was going to be bid out. 

Aulbach stated we should have something in our contract about hauling material off site. Attorney 

Morning stated that it should include getting written permission from the landowner.  Surveyor said that 

he would put something together and present it to the Board.   

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Jarman, 2nd by 

Aulbach. Motion carried. 

__________________________ _________________________    ___________________________ 

Mark Bacon                                       Ron Jarman                                        Kenny Aulbach 

 

 


